
Lisa Arsenault, Mexico, ME.
As an active outdoors'man'(woman) in the River Valley Community, I am 
appealing to you to require Brookfield to open up access around the hydro 
project. The trail on the backside of the falls existed for years before 
they bought the property. 
We live in such a beautiful area and the Rumford Falls brings tourists to 
the area for recreation of all kinds. How cool is it that we have the 
beauty of the falls right in our downtown!?! Please give some thoughts to 
having the trail opened again for all to enjoy. 
Also, as a lifelong resident, I've always admired the viewing area in the 
driveway to Brookfield. Any chance that could be opened for walkers to 
enjoy too?
Thank-you for considering my thoughts, Lisa 
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